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South African Police Services.

Eastern Cape Province

For the attention of Captain A  Beegte

Dear Captain Beegte.

I apologise in the delay in comeing back to you in connection to your fax that you sent me on the 26th September 2000. Our fax line has been down and we have had trouble retrieving our faxes.

Your requested the details that we had on 3 clients that had email address with ourselves who are suspected of  distributing a newsletter about “Hacking”

These are the details as follws:

Satur9 or Satur9@syrex .co.za



Mr Mark Past



Randburg



011 704 1565

Wyze1 or Wyzewun or wyze1@syrex.co.za or wyzewun@syrex.co.za



Mr Andrew Lewis



Gauteng



082 976 7246

Sniper or sniper@syrex.co.za



Mr Dennis Fernadez



Gauteng



011 465 7855

Please contact the undersigned if there are any further queries.

Yours faithfully

Vivienne Herselman
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